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FOLTZ, HOLLYWOOD AND MOSK COURTHOUSES  

WILL BE OPEN THURSDAY, JUNE 4  
 

The Clara Shortridge Foltz Criminal Justice Center, the Hollywood Courthouse and 
the Stanley Mosk Courthouse will be open tomorrow, Thursday, June 4, Presiding 

Judge Kevin C. Brazile announced this evening. The courthouses will continue to 
provide essential, time-sensitive and emergency services only. 
 

The Clara Shortridge Foltz Criminal Justice Center is located at 210 W. Temple St., 
Los Angeles. The Hollywood Courthouse is located at 5925 Hollywood Blvd., Los 

Angeles. The Stanley Mosk Courthouse is located at 111 N. Hill St., Los Angeles.  
 
Check for updates on the Court’s website (www.lacourt.org) and Twitter page 

(@LASuperiorCourt). 
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